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Good day, Sir/Ma'am.

To familiarize your employees/students on the security features of our currency and how to properly
handle money in this time of pandemic, we would like to invite you to a free virtual public information
campaign (VPIC) on Know Your
Money and Clean Note and Coin Policy, which will be held on 6, 7, 8, 9,
and 10 September 2021 at 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM.

Should you wish to avail of this VPIC, please choose from the aforementioned dates and send us the
number of participants who will be participating on or before 2 September 2021. We will accommodate
up to 100 pax per session and registration
will be on a first come, first served basis.

For further queries, please feel free to contact us at 042 7106407 or 09299758316 or reply to this email about
this offering.

Thank you. Let us all stay healthy and safe.

Very truly yours,

CARINA P. DEL ROSARIO
Deputy Director
BSP Lucena Branch
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